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MY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL
Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry.

In particular, I am concerned about the impact on local business and communities as a result
of the project.

My specific concerns follow:

Public transport is supposed to make a city more liveable, however the removal of trees does
not. Go to the great European cities and they do everything they can to preserve their tree's
especially old trees.

This project has been a disaster, a blot on your governance.

Thank you for considering my Submission.

Yours sincerely,

This email was sent via Do Gooder, a
website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important.





